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Head’s Welcome 

We are fully back into the swing of things again at 

school, with teachers planning educational visits 

and the Year 6 residential, as well as starting 

Forest Schools in Year 5, planning a living  

museum on  Victorian childhood in Year 6,  

composing Indian music in Year 3 and using  

drama to explore life in the favelas in Year 4.  In 

addition, every class has created their own  

giant alebrijes (Mexican folk art) - now we just 

need to find somewhere to display them all! The 

Penny Wars have led to some fierce inter-class 

competition this fortnight , with each class over-

filling their jars with pennies to be counted by the 

PA…..winners will be announced next week! 

 

The Family Trophy  

Henshaw are still in the 

lead with three weeks to go...but 

they are only a few stickers ahead of second 

place Davenport. 

Congratulations to our new 

Family Leaders: 

BULKELEY:SHAZAIB and PALOMA 

DAVENPORT: TOM and ESMAY 

HENSHAW : PHOEBE and ZACH 

MOSELEY: RUBY and JAMES  

I am looking forward to working with this 

team of leaders, running Family Quizzes and 

hearing back from the children about how 

we can improve school life.  

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to the first winners of this year! 

Annabelle in Year 4 for her independent 

and accurate maths work. 

Emmy in Year 5 for her ambitious use of 

language . 

 

Well done to the TTRS  

winners: 

Most improved speed-  

Seb in Year 4 

Fastest studio speed –Aydin in Year 6 

 

Golden Broom Award 

There is only  one  

winner this fortnight—

well done 3FP! 

Congratulations on keeping your classroom 

tidy and clean! 

The Enterprise Club 

Financial Education is an important part of our 

PSHE lessons, and our Enterprise Club have 

been very busy working out how much to sell our 

produce for, and the profit margins we 

can expect from this and The Snack 

Shack! Come and buy on your  

vegetables after school on  

Wednesdays in 5W! (Not PGL week) 

Fundraising  

Well done to two Year 6 

boys who braved the  

relentless rain to sell 

cakes and rugby cards at 

their local club recently,  

helping to raise £270  

towards the U11’s tour to 

Blackpool next year.  



 

A Look Back 

 

18th-29thSeptember 2023 

 

Using manipulatives 

and playing games 

to help secure our 

place value knowledge 

across the school  

Using Modroc in Year 4  and the 

finished products from Year 3 

and Year 5- butterfly alebrije in 

3FP and elephant alebrije in 5W 

Playing with the 

equipment and  

creating stories  

during Imaginative 

Play 

Choreographing 

dance routines 

in Year 6  

Harvesting vegetables and 

digging out the pond in  

outdoor learning sessions 

Building dens,  

working as a team and 

playing games in  

Forest Schools 


